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Subject: Support of Comprehensive Plan

From: Henry Schnaidt  
Sent: Thursday, July 3, 2025 10:49 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support of Comprehensive Plan 

Hello, 

My name is Henry Schnaidt, and I'm a resident of Ann Arbor. I wanted to thank the planning commission 
for their work on updating the comprehensive plan, and express my support for the plan, especially the 
sections calling for zoning changes to increase densification and make affordable housing more 
accessible. I strongly support all efforts to make Ann Arbor more sustainable, resilient to the impacts of 
climate change, and carbon neutral as well. 

Thank you, 
Henry Schnaidt 


